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I strongly oppose this bill being introduced the adult care home community has 

worked very hard to keep a performance and satisfaction to the community that 

needs it and we do not need union or state interference to our small business . It will 

only add more restraint on our businesses.  

Thank you for taking our opposition în consideration 

Emilia Cristurean  


